
JUNE NEWSLETTER  
Message from the 

Principal/Vice Principal 

Thank you to all of our 

students, staff, and 

parents/caregivers for 

your hard work and 

support throughout the school year. We have 

had a fun filled and busy school year at 

Malvern JPS full of learning; a variety of co-

curricular activities and field trips/community 

excursions, as well as family based events 

such as Snuggle Up and Read Night, Welcome 

to Kindergarten and Family Wellness Night.  

This school year, we welcomed the addition of 

more school based events such as the Bike 

Rodeo, Scientists in the School in 

Kindergarten, the Digital Space Lab and Dance 

N Culture student sessions.  Thank you to all 

of you for your contributions in making 

Malvern JPS the bustling and exciting place 

that it is for our students, families and staff – 

we are a school that is constantly on the 

move!  

  

Congratulations to our Grade 6 students who 

will be moving onto the next chapter in their 

schooling as they enter Grade 7 in the Fall! 

We wish them all the best and look forward 

to hearing about their future achievements. 

 

Thank you to our many parents/caregivers 

and community  volunteers who helped 

supervise on field trips, supported our Grade 

1/2 Volunteer Reading Program as well as 

other school based activities this school year, 

and who participated in our School Council 

and School Council events!  We are thankful 

for the support we receive so that we are able 

to run programs and events, as well as offer 

other enriching learning opportunities to our 

students. It takes a dedicated team to make 

this possible! 

 

Special thanks to our School Council 

Executive: Chair – Bushra Shujaat, Treasurer – 

Faatima Hafejee, Secretary –Hanaa Dawood, 

and Saman Syed as well as other attendees for 

your support this school year.  We are looking 

forward to our 

continued work 

together next 

school year 

supporting our 

Malvern JPS 

students and 

families.   

 

The last week of August, the week before 

school begins, families will be sent an email 

providing information about the first day of 

school and where students are to meet their 

teachers.  

 

 

 

School Calendar  
  

Last Day of School  
Friday, June 27, 2025 

  

First Day of School  
Tuesday, September 2, 2025  

 
 

 

 



Farewells   

This June, we will be saying farewell to one of 

our long time permanent teachers at Malvern 

JPS as she heads into her well deserved 

retirement, Ms. March.  Ms. March 

is a valued member of our Malvern JPS family 

and has taught French at Malvern for many 

years. Over her career, Ms. March has taught 

hundreds of students in various roles beyond 

French. Her dedication to the teaching 

profession and her love of teaching will 

follow her into retirement as she starts a new 

and exciting chapter in her life. We wish Ms. 

March all the best as she begins her 

retirement!  

 

This school year we welcomed a few Long 

Term Occasional staff to Malvern JPS 

throughout the school year.  We thank them 

for their contributions to our Malvern JPS 

community! Much appreciation to Ms. 

Hotaki (Grade 3) for her dedication to our 

students and for all of her hard work over the 

past few months, and Ms. Sivanayagam 

(Resource/Prep teacher) for her support and 

work with our students throughout the 

school. We hope to see these two wonderful 

educators back at Malvern JPS in the future!   

 

        
 

Have a wonderful summer with your 

families, we look forward to seeing you in 

September!   

 

 

 

 

 

Visit us at:  

Malvern JPS 

  
 

 

 

Follow us at:   

@TDSB_MalvernJPS 

  

  

https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/malvernjps

